
CENTURYLINK 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 345-1574 
Lisa.Anderl@CenturyLink.com 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Senior Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law  
 
July 28, 2015 
 

Via Web Portal and  
Overnight Delivery 

 
 
Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT- 151296 
  Notice of Errata 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
 Enclosed please find an original and 12 copies of corrected pages 1 and 4 of Qwest 
Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC’s Petition for Commission Approval of 2015 Additions to 
Non-Impaired Wire Center List and Motion for Expedited Issuance of Protective Order, and 
Attachment 1 to the Petition.  The errata are as follows: 
 

Page 1, paragraph 1: Delete “Whitehall;” Replace with “Whitworth” 

Pages 3-4,  
paragraph 10: 

Table included within paragraph 10 - Delete “Whitehall;” 
Replace with “Whitworth” 

Attachment 1: Table at bottom of page - Delete “Whitehall;” Replace with 
“Whitworth” 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/jga 
Enclosures 
cc: Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski 
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